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Thank you for your unanimous support of Amendment 2 to CB8 which makes the Bill far more fair to
the community. It is a frequent concern that the County does not get enough back from the
development industry or a project, in return for a beneficial zoning change that is given. This time, it is
very appreciated that Amendment 2 gives something back to the community, in exchange for the
expressed need to build less commercial space.

I continue to be concerned about a lack of commercial space in the pandemic recovery, especially
inside of new buildings with a captive consumer base, versus other general neighborhood areas
witnessed, like on Route 1.

Thank you for your hard work. Take care,
Lisa Markovitz


